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RE: United States v. h/ﬁmshall & Graham
Gentlemen:

On December 17, 2009, the district court ordered that “the government shall recontact
the Denver police department to determine what evidence was gathered by the Denver police and
what evidence was destroyed. The government also shall obtain information regarding the
Denver police department’s investigation of the evidence destruction such as what evidence was
retrieved and what was not. The information received by the government from the Denver police
department shall be provided to the defendants.”

Since the time of that jrder, I have contacted the Denver police department regarding this
matter. I received the attached response from them, which I believe complies with the court’s

order.
Best regards,
ROBERT A. MANDEL
Assistant U.S. Attorney
RAM/Ic
Enc.

cc: Honorable Lawrence L. Piersol




